
From: Poirier, Marcelo 
Sent: 1/16/2013 11:22:13 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: L-436 

Erik, 

It looks like significant changes are being made to the draft Resolution and it will not be moved at the 
1/24 meeting. Given these events, I think we should postpone the meeting tomorrow until both of us 
have an opportunity to review the changes. 

Happy to talk if you still want, but let me know. 

Thanks, 

Marcelo 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2013 8:08 AM 
Required: Poirier, Marcelo 
Subject: L-436 
When: Thursday, January 17, 2013 2:30 PM-3:00 PM. 
Where: By phone 

Erik will call Marcelo 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
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